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Dear Parents,  

 

 

Holt Hall Visit – October 2019 

 

As you may be aware, when your child is in year 6 a very exciting residential trip to Holt Hall 

takes place. 

 

This residential will take place from Monday 14th to Friday 18th October 2019. As your child’s 

year group consists of 4 classes it is not possible for Holt Hall to accommodate us all for the 

whole week. Therefore, so that as many as the children as possible get to experience the 

residential trip we will split the week into two groups. Each group will stay for 2.5 days. This 

also makes the trip more affordable. 

 

To tell you and your child all about this opportunity, an after-school informal chat has been 

arranged for Friday 24th May from 3.30pm in the hall.   

 

It is recommended that both you and your child attend to find out about the visit and as an 

opportunity to ask any questions you may have. 

 

A letter with more details will be sent out shortly for those unable to attend. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

S Hunter 

Year 6 Lead 
 

 


